
Are you worried about someone who works with  

children and young people? Has an allegation 

been made against someone who volunteers with 

children or young people? 

 

The concerns could take place in an individual’s work life,  

community or within their social/home life. 

If so, please contact the Brighton LADO for advice and guidance. 

Brighton  
Local Authority  
Designated 
Officer (LADO) is 
 
Kay Whitcroft 
 

LADOenqueries@brighton-hove.gov.uk 

07584 217271 

01273 290400 

Does it meet the criteria below? 

 Behaved in a way that has harmed, or may harm a child/young  

 persons 

 Possibly committed a criminal offence against or related to a child  or 

young person 

 Behaved towards a child/children in a way that indicates they may pose a 

risk of harm to children and young people 

 Behaved in a way which indicates they are unsuitable to work with  

 children and young people 

Download referral form at 

www.bhscp.org.uk/local-authority-

designated-officer-lado/ 

https://www.bhscp.org.uk/local-authority-designated-officer-lado/
https://www.bhscp.org.uk/local-authority-designated-officer-lado/

